

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 23rd April 2021

Cumberworth First School 2221 Competition

Thank you to everyone who entered our competition to design Cumberworth C.E First School in 2221. We received some fantastic entries.

Congratulations to our Winners:

Reception - Theodore

Year 1 - Adelyn

Year 2 - Sam

Year 3 - Jacob

Year 4 - Lily

Year 5 - Emily M

Our adult winner is Mr Clark (Grandad of two children in Year 2)

Head Teacher's Awards

George - Yr 1

Toby - Yr 5

Time Capsule

Items we have ready to be included so far: class photos; Covid-19 information; headlines announcing the passing of Prince Philip; coins. We'll take some pictures of the items before we seal the capsule up.

